
 
 

 
 

Note of Editor in Chief 
 
 

 
Dear authors, 
 
Journal of Women's Entrepreneurship 

and Education publishes peer-reviewed articles 
online in an open access format, after a careful 
selection through a double-blind peer-review 
process. The journal encourages both empirical 
and the theoretical contributions of the 
approaches to gender. Besides the original 

papers we welcome the papers from other scientific categories - position 
papers, letters to editors, research papers, reviews, and syntheses as well as 
book and conference reviews. 

Best wishes and thank you in advance for your contribution to the 
Journal of Women's Entrepreneurship and Education. I would like to 
thank especially the guest editor, Ass. Prof. Aidin Salamzadeh, for his 
endowment to this issue. 

At last, I can only wish you lots of professional success in New Year 
2022. 
 

        Yours faithfully, 
Prof. Dr Mirjana Radović-Marković,  

        Editor in Chief 

     
 
 
 




